The University of North Carolina at Pembroke
QEP Committee Minutes
October 22, 2013

1:00 p.m.

University Center Room 233

Members Present: Elizabeth Normandy (chair), Mark Canada, Tony Curtis, Sherry Edwards, George Guba, Cynthia Miecznikowski, David Nikkel, Tim Ritter, Marian Wooten.
Members Absent: Michael Alwine, Cherry Beasley, Polina Chemishanova, Anita Guynn, Stewart Thomas.
The meeting was called to order at 1:06 p.m.
The minutes from the October 8 meeting were approved with minor corrections.
Dr. Normandy reported QEP course totals for spring 2014:

· 72 WE/WD courses with 102 sections including 2,040 seats
· The total is a 12-1/2% increase over fall 2013

· Among the spring courses are 11 online, 3 at off-campus locations, 2 delivered by instructional video

QEP faculty development this fall is moving forward. There was discussion of possibilities for advanced faculty development worships in future years, and discussion of writing as applied in various disciplines.

Committee members discussed the position of the QEP Committee as a University committee in the Operations Committees category.

The committee discussed the plan for professional writing tutors for UNCP’s Writing Fellows Program. Work continues as Dr. Edwards is developing an application form.

Dr. Normandy reported a proposal that QEP course designations be referenced as minor changes was withdrawn from the Senate Curriculum Subcommittee.

The next meeting was scheduled for November 5 at 1:00 p.m. at 233 UC.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:07 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Tony Curtis

Secretary in Rotation

